
Sir, 

 

This is for your kind information and necessary action that the syllabus for the Entrance 

Examination will be the same as the syllabus of South and Southeast Asian Studies 

shown in the website except for the GE and DSE papers. The Url for the same is given -

 https://www.caluniv.ac.in/cbcs-pg/pg-files/SSEAS-10-11-18.pdf. 

Hard Copy of the same has been sent to your office already. 
 
 
Best Regards 
Dr. Madhurima Chowdhury 
Head and Assistant Professor 

South and South East Asian Studies 

University of Calcutta 

Research Fellow, Leuphana University of Advanced Studies, Germany 
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